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ACTION 

 
TITLE: Consider Adopting 2023-2024 School Year Calendar 
 
   
DATE:     April 24, 2023   
 
 
RESPONSIBLE ADMINISTRATOR: Martin Mahan 
     Deputy Superintendent 
   
     
BACKGROUND/CONSIDERATIONS:  
 
The Fort Smith Public School Personnel Policy Committee (PPC) Calendar Committee has proposed the 
2023-24 school year calendar. Feedback has been gathered from the Classified Personnel Policy 
Committee, the Certified Personnel Policy Committee (PPC), and the administrative team.  
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
The administration recommends that the Board of Education approve the updated 2023-2024 school 
year calendar. 
 
If the Board agrees, the motion would read: move to approve the 2023-2024 school year calendar.  


